
Sta!ing in the Fall of 2020 ASAA365.com will be powered by MaxPreps! ASAA will no longer be using the Spo!sEngine pla"orm that has 
been powering ASAA365.com since 2012. As this transition happens there are a few dates that are impo!ant for Alaska athletic directors, 
coaches, principals, and parents/fans will need to know.  

SUMMER/EARLY FALL 2020  
All games, rosters, team pictures, etc need to be entered into MaxPreps.com. Please review the ASAA/MaxPreps Pa!nership 
Announcement and the MaxPreps How To Guide for instructions.  

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 8, 2020  
All teams need to make sure they have ALL their team & individual stats for ALL games from iScout/Spo!sEngine pla"orm. This is VERY 
IMPORTANT! A#er September 8th ALL data from ASAA365.com and the Spo!sEngine Pla"orm will no longer be available for people to view. 
All team games and scores from ASAA365.com currently are on MaxPreps. The only thing that is not is the individual game stats. There are 
a couple of ways to make sure you have stats from past years:   

1. Still stored in your device on the stats program 
2. You have copies of them from an expo! from the stats program 
3. You have hard copies of the game stats  

Please contact Isaiah Vreeman (isaiah@asaa.org) with questions on making sure you have your stats for games on ASAA365.com. 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 1, 2020  
The NEW ASAA365.com website will be launched and will be powered by MaxPreps! MaxPreps will a great pa!ner for ASAA helping all our 
stakeholders access, and view high school spo!s easier and be$er than ever before! 

ASAA365 TIMELINE & GAME STATS

COACHES REMEMBER TO GET ALL TEAM STATS FROM 
ASAA365.COM BEFORE SEPTEMBER 8TH!

Contact Isaiah Vreeman (isaiah@asaa.org) with questions on anything MaxPreps & ASAA365.com 
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